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  1) Are plans available of the existing structure?  The existing beams are deeper than the proposed beams.2) A question of 
constructablity.  The detail on sheet 7 shows the new beams being installed with 1" PEJF between them and the existing 
backwall and approach slab which remain.  I am not sure that the new beams can be installed in this manner if the existing 
backalls and approach slabs are not replaced.
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


